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Plymouth CAST

Multi Academy Trust

1 February 2018

Dear Parents

Temporary leadership arrangements 

Unfortunately, Mrs Fraser has been unwell for the last two weeks. Mrs Griggs, Mrs Hill and Mrs Davenport have been leading the school in her absence but, as the school is subject to special measures, we have made temporary arrangements to provide additional leadership.

Mrs Amelia Harding, who is an assistant headteacher, with experience of headteacher responsibilities, has agreed to be interim headteacher. Although this is not an ideal situation, we know that the staff and governors will work together to maintain and drive further improvements. The school’s work will continue to be supported by one of the CAST School Improvement Officers who meets with leaders each week.

Next week, at parents’ evenings, you will have the opportunity to meet Mrs Harding. We would like to thank Mrs Harding for agreeing to provide support and to Mrs Griggs and the SLT for their hard work in recent weeks. 

We all look forward to Mrs Fraser returning to school as soon as she is back to good health. In the meantime, please be assured our team will continue to provide support in any way necessary. If you have any questions or concerns about the school, please contact Mrs Griggs this week or Mrs Harding from Monday.

Yours sincerely

Louise Adams

Director of Education
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